
 From: The Director of Music, Michael Stinton, MA (Oxon), LRAM, ARCM. 

 
14 November 2014 

 
Dear Parents 

Violin Masterclass with Levon Chilingirian 
Wednesday 19 November at 6.00pm, CMR 

 
I hope that you have this event on Wednesday next week firmly marked into your diaries.  
Levon Chilingirian is a legendary violinist and teacher. 
 
The evening’s playing and tuition will be relevant to all our string players at the school and 
the first item includes all members of the Chamber Orchestra who will be accompanying 
Joe Barber’s Violin Concerto. 
 
The boys (and their parents) will learn a huge amount by hearing and seeing Levon working 
with our top violinists.  Please come.  Admission is free (thanks to the Music Society) and 
we start at 6pm in the CMR. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 

Michael Stinton 
Director of Music 

michael.stinton@abingdon.org.uk 
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